
ISSUED: December 16, 2015

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UE 300

In the Matter of

RULING
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY,

Investigation of Advice No. 15-09.

DISPOSITION: STATUS REPORT DUE

On December 14, 2015, Commission Staff filed a status report in this docket. Staff states

that the parties are still discussing proposed tariff changes. Staff requests to file another

status report on January 11, 2016.

I find that the request is reasonable. The motion is granted. A status report is due from
the parties on or before January 11, 2016.

Dated this 16 day of December, 2015, at Salem, Oregon.
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Ruth Harper

Administrative Law Judge


